
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 E-Safety: Parent Guide to 
Remote Learning  
Most of us have been on a very steep 
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@MarchesSchool 
 

Friday 15th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Last week was full of those wonderful events that come at the end of a 
busy year, as seen in all the trips and events bursting out of this bulletin. 
 
Monday was Presentation Evening – with photos to share next week,  
and Tuesday was our Governors Awards. Students are celebrated for 
their attitude to learning all year. Well done to Zara Beaton, our overall  
winner, seen accepting the shield from Mr Hunt our Chair of Governors. 
 
Wednesday saw our new Year 6 parents join us to meet tutors and  
learn about the school, and in feedback, 100% feel their child is  
happy and looking forward to the move. Thursday brought our first  
Prom in three years. The students had a great time – I have 
never seen the dancefloor so packed as the steam was blow off 
after the hard work of exam season. 
 
  

   Mrs Alison Pearson 
Headteacher 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 
Sixth Form Band – Party in 
the Park 
 

 
 

Year 12 Geography – Talacre 
Beach 
“I’d even come back every week and 
measure rocks” Year 12 student 

 
 

 
 

River Morda Field Work 

Year 10 Liverpool Geography 
Coursework Day 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Art & Photography Trip 

 
 

 
Students seized the opportunity to 
collect quality primary sources for their 
GCSE portfolio work.  
 

Cake Sale 
After a fantastic week selling cakes 
and badges, the Alphabet Mafia have 
managed to raise £240! The money is 
to be split between U and I 
Counselling and Mermaids. 

 
It was hot, but it was fun – 
Mfest 22! 

 
 

FOCUS 
Work Experience Feedback has been fantastic this year – thank you 

to all employers that took on a student, and all parents who ensured their 

child was able to attend as planned. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 
 

• 18th, 19th & 20th July – School 
Performances of ‘Lockdown’ 

• 25th July – Sponsored Walk 

• Tuesday 26th July – last day of term 
 

Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from 
students and staff, along with school 
celebrations to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 

https://marchesschool.co.uk/event/
https://marchesschool.co.uk/information/term-dates/

